
 
 

 

The May 27, 2020 City of Eastvale City Council Meeting will be conducted pursuant to the 
provisions of the Governor’s Executive Order N-25-20 
 
The City of Eastvale encourages your participation in the upcoming City Council meeting; 
however, in order to minimize the spread of the COVID-19 virus, City Hall Council Chambers will 
be closed to the public. Please see the instructions below on how to participate via GoTo 
Webinar: 
 
You are strongly encouraged to participate in the meeting live by joining a GoTo Webinar 
platform. Access to this platform may found at: https://bit.ly/3bQ8Nh1  
 
If you are unable to participate online, please feel free to call in at:  

  
Phone: (562) 247-8422 

Audio Access Code: 397-487-146 
 
A recording of the meeting will be available within 24 hours of adjournment at:  
 

https://www.eastvaleca.gov/government/city-council/agendas 
 
Consistent with the Governor’s Executive Order No. N-29-20  and the City of Eastvale’s 
declaration of a local emergency, the City Council Meeting meeting will not be physically open to 
the public.  To maximize public safety while still maintaining transparency and public access, 
members of the public can observe the meeting by GoTo Webinar platform and may provide 
public comment by sending comments to the City Clerk’s Office by email at 
cityclerk@eastvaleca.gov. Staff will monitor emails to the extent possible during the meeting and 
provide comments as possible.  All comments will be made part of the record. Comments will 
then be read into the record, with a maximum allowance of 3 minutes per individual comment, 
subject to the Mayor’s discretion to reduce time on public comment.   All comments should be a 
maximum of 500 words, which corresponds to approximately 3 minutes of speaking time. If a 
comment is received after the agenda item is heard but before the close of the meeting, the 
comment will still be included as a part of the record of the meeting but will not be read into the 
record.  

 
The City of Eastvale thanks you in advance for taking all precautions to prevent spreading the 
COVID 19 virus.   
 


